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Date: August 31, 2017 

To: Property Owners/Managers 

From: Barry Harlow, Chairman 

Subject: Proposed Billing Changes  

The Authority is proposing, beginning October 1, 2018, all accounts shall be in the name of 
property owner; no accounts will be in the name of a tenant or property manager/ 
management. 

Please no phone calls, respond with comments regarding this proposal by September 19, 2017 
via: 

 Mail (P.O. Box 157); or  

 Fax (724.794.4033); or 

 Email (comments@zoominternet.net). 

The Authority will discuss submitted comments at a public meeting, September 28, 2017 at 
6:30 p.m. at Borough of Slippery Rock Council Chambers. 

 

 


